
Green jobs contribute to
preserving or restoring the
environment and benefit

our planet.

Some careers in sustainable
development include: 

City  Planner

Environmental Law

Stormwater Engineer

Home Restoration / Property
Development

WHAT IS A
GREEN JOB?

ENVIRONMENTAL
SCIENCE

Environmental scientists use
research, technology, and
experimentation to find
solutions to our world’s
biggest environmental

issues.  

Some examples of
environmental science jobs: 

Conservation/Wildlife 

Biologist
 

Technical Consultant

Environmental Data Analyst

Ecologist

SUSTAINABLE
DEVELOPMENT

A sustainable world starts with
us! Sustainable developers build

the infrastructure and provide
the resources that our

communities need to be healthy,
resilient, and eco-friendly.

NATURAL
RESOURCES

Natural resource managers help
restore and preserve natural

areas while creating new ones.  

Some careers in natural
resources include: 

Parks & Recreation

Landscape Architecture

Forester / Arborculture

Horticulturist

Agriculture

GUIDE TO
GREEN JOBS

Green jobs are great for
people who...

Love spending time outside.

Care about the planet.

Are concerned about
climate and environmental

issues. 

Love being involved in the
community.



GUIDE TO
GREEN JOBS

Some careers in waste
management include: 

Landfill Engineer

Solid Waste Collection

Recycling Facility Operator

Community Compost Coordinator

WASTE
MANAGEMENT
This industry solves waste

disposal issues. This industry
employs many technical,

frontline and office employees
to dispose of garbage and

collect and process recyclable
and compostable materials.

Environmental educators have
the opportunity to share their

passion for nature and
environmental stewardship with

others. 

Jobs in Environmental
Education:

Nonprofit Management

Park Ranger

Science Teacher

Naturalist

Environmental Reporter

ENVIRONMENTAL
EDUCATION

With a job in the renewable
energy industry, you can find

clean & green ways to keep our
cities powered up using sources

like the sun, wind, and water. 

There are many different
jobs in clean energy,

including:

Energy Engineer

Machinery Mechanic

Software Developer

Renewable Energy
Researcher

RENEWABLE
ENERGY

Make a difference
in the community

and the world! Learn more about how you can be
an environmental steward at

www.okcbeautiful.com!


